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Mini-camp helps get ready for school

	Caledon Parent Child Centre (CPCC)?has announced registration for its mini-camp, Get Ready For School, will be opening June 3.

Registration will be on a first come, first served basis and can be done by phone or in person.

The mini-camp is a structured program for children preparing to enter junior or senior kindergarten this fall.

Parents must stay on-site while their children attend mini-camp.

There will be two sessions to choose from ? Aug. 12 to 16 and Aug. 19 to 23. Both sessions will be from 9:30 to 11 a.m.

To register, call CPCC at 905-857-0090.
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